
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 14 March 2022 

 

FULLBROOK CAREERS FAIR – NOT LONG TO GO! 

We now have less than a week to go until the return of The Fullbrook 

Careers Fair, and two thirds of the spaces have already been booked! If 

you’ve not already reserved a place for your child(ren) then please do 

so.  The 6pm slot is completely booked, but there is still availability for 

the 7pm and 8pm entry times.  

Tickets are available to book via our Eventbrite page. 

The brochure for the fair is being sent in a separate email (which you 

may have already received), and it gives you plenty of information to talk 

about over the weekend. Due to the size of the brochure, we won’t be 

printing copies to give to students, but it has been shared with them via 

Microsoft Teams by Mrs Stewart. On the evening, there will be a leaflet 

which shows the list of exhibitors and where they are located in the 

sports hall.  

We are very excited about welcoming you back to the school for this 

fantastic event which is a key part of Careers Curriculum for our 

students. 

“The power for creating a better future is contained 

in the present moment: You create a good future by 

creating a good present.” – Eckhart Tolle 

FULLBROOK 6 EXTENSION - UPDATE 

This week has seen a real flurry of activity on the 

Fullbrook 6 extension site. After the concrete base was 

poured at the end of February, we were eagerly 

awaiting the next big moment in the project, and we 

can now reveal, following a huge delivery of steel RSJs, 

that the frame is already half constructed! 

The construction of the extension frame really helps to give some scale 

to the project and how much extra space we’ll be gaining.  

 

WATER BOTTLE 

REMINDER 

We are seeing more and 

more students visiting 

reception asking for a drink 

due to thirst, because they’ve 

not brought a water bottle 

into school with them. 

 

We would like to remind 

parents and carers that 

Fullbrook students need to 

bring a refillable water bottle 

into school with them so that 

they can stay hydrated 

throughout the school day.  

Many thanks. 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fullbrook-careers-fair-2022-registration-255109036997


  

MENTAL HEALTH TALK – BOOKING DETAILS 

We now have the link for the parent and carer session being hosted by Learning 

Partners. Professor Tanya Byron will speak about Mental Health and Young People 

which has become an even greater topic of discussion following the last 2 years of 

the pandemic. The event will take place on Thursday 28 April from 6:30-

8:00pm at George Abbot School in Guildford.  

Please see the flyer on page 4 for more details and click the image to be taken to 

the booking portal. 

FULLBROOK 6 FUNDTASIA WEEK 

Next week our brilliant Student Leadership Team in Fullbrook 6 will be hosting a 

week of fundraising amongst the Year 12 and 13 students. We can expect to see 

some brilliantly creative outfits that fit the themes they’ve assigned to each day 

including, hats, current /future career outfit, and the very inventive ‘anything BUT 

a bag’ where students will have to find creative ways to transport their books and 

equipment around school! We can’t wait to share some of the photos with you. 

SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL SCHOOL TRAVEL SURVEY 

Our school are assisting Surrey County Council’s Safer Travel Team to undertake 

research with parents on pupils’ types of travel to and from school. This follows 

the huge success that the previous survey had, with over 7,000 parents and 

guardians completing the survey. 

The objective of the research is to develop a better understanding of the different 

types of travel, how frequently they’re used, why that type is used. 

 Once the Safer Travel Team have collected and analysed this information provided 

by parents, their goal is to obtain a better understanding of journeys to school, so 

they can continue encouraging safer and more active travel to school for all 

children in Surrey. 

 Please could I ask that you review and complete the survey using the link. The 

deadline for completion of the survey is 11.59pm on 1st April 2022 and the 

survey should be completed for each child that attends our school.  

If you have another child who attends a separate primary school the link for this 

can be found here. 

 Thank you for continuing to support our school to improve pupils' journeys to 

school.  

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tuesday 22 March Fullbrook Careers Fair (6-9pm) 

Friday 1 April  End of term (early closure for students) 

Tuesday 19 April Start of term (all students in school) 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

http://www.surreysays.co.uk/environment-and-infrastructure/secondary-school-travel-survey
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/iai/primary-school-travel-survey/
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607


  

 

  



  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=e9pf-JcRHUWtnM5YspbX4lK5g6J7ItdAoSDUZODH9UNUNFE3NktaRkEwM1BGNlE2OVIyVE1QNTdJRC4u

